From: Innocentia Mahlabegwane [mailto:imahlabegwane @ capebiosphere.co.zal
Sent: 29 January 2014 03:13 PM

To: Olivia@braafsa.com

Cc: jvandermenwe@capshiosphere.co.za

Subject: Proposad Elandsfontsin Phosphate mine

Dear Dlivia

| am referring to the above stated development, as The Cape West Coast Biosphere Reserve we were not
given enough time to comment and as such we would like to find out as to how one can go about that and
as well as the cut-off date for that commenting period.

| would also like to confirm if we are registered as | & AP for this. If not Kindly register the Cape West Coast
Biosphere as | & AP and send zall the detailed information and documents to the details below

Kind Regards

Innocentia Mahlabegwane | 073 395 7761

COMNMSERVATION OFFICER
o Like mahlabegwane @capebiosphere.co.za
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